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THE ISLAMIC SOCIETY OF GREATER SALT LAKE

April 8, 2024

RE: EID UL FITR - A MAJOR ISLAMIC HOLIDAY

To Whom It May Concern

The Islamic Society of Greater Salt Lake (ISGSL) wishes to notify employers and schools, that all
Muslims will be celebrating the festival of "EID UL FITR", a religious event marking the end of
RAMADAN on Wednesday, April 10th, 2024.

ISGSL respectfully requests that you allow time off for all Muslim employees and students, so
they may join in this religious obligatory prayer. The congregational prayer will be held in the
morning hours from 8:00 AM — 12:00 PM at all Islamic Centers in Utah followed by celebratory

activities with families and community members throughout the day.

We thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any questions or need additional
information, please feel free to call us at (801) 859-6987.

Thank you,

Aden Batar
Chair of Legal Committee

Request slip from Parents/Guardians:
| want my son/daughter to participate

in the religious celebrations of Eid Ul Fitr. Please allow and excuse him/her to join in the
congregational obligatory prayers and celebrations on Wednesday, April 10th, 2024.

Parents/Guardians Signature Date

1019 West Parkway Avenue West Valley City, UT 84119



